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12555 Orange Drive, Suite 4222, Davie, Florida 33330
T: 954 597 9100 www.GeoTech-usa.com

April 15,2022
File No. 022208
Sent Via: Electronic Mail to Mr. Bheem Kothur (bheem.kothur@FloridaDEP.gov)

Mr. Bheem R. Kothur, P.E., DEE

Professional Engineer III

Hazardous Waste Program and Permitting

Florida Department of Environmental Protection (FDEP/Department)
MS# 4560, 2600 Blair Stone Road, Suite 320 E

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

Tel: 850-245-8781, FAX: 850-245-8810

Subject: RENEWAL OF USED OIL PROCESSING PERMIT AND SOLID WASTE
MANAGEMENT PERMIT
January Environmental Services, Inc., facility located at 1920 State Road 60 W, Bartow,
Florida 33830 (EPA L.D. No. FLD 982 162 943, DEP Application No.: 307171-HO/307171-
S0)

Dear Mr. Kothur:

At the request of January Environmental Services, Inc. (Permittee/Client), GeoTech Environmental, Inc. (GeoTech)
is submitting the Application Form for the Used Oil Processing Permit (DEP Form 62-710,901(6)(d)), F.A.C and the
Application to Construct, Operate, or Modify a Waste Processing Facility (DEP Form 62-701,900(4)), F.A.C for the
Florida Department of Environmental Protection (FDEP/Department) review (see attached).

As per our discussions, and the fact that the permits are due to expire on April 16, 2022, the Department has requested

submitting the two applications without supporting documentation(s). To that end, GeoTech is requesting a sixty (60)
calendar day time extension to provide the necessary documents.

The appropriate permit review/renewal fees to process the two applications have been provided to the Department
and a copy of said checks are attached.

Should you have any questions, or require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 954
347 8684 or via electronic mail at neil@geotech-usa.com.

Sincerely yours,
GEOTECH ENVIRONMENTAL, INC
’4{/\' D

Nilesh Lakhlani
President

Pc: Mr. Cris January, Owner/Permittee (cris@januaryservices.com)

Ms. Loren Dorwart, Manager, January Environmental Services, Inc (loren@januaryservices.com)
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